
 

Thursday, March 19, 2020 

Dear Heidelberg Alumni and Friends, 

On Monday afternoon, as I took a walk across campus, I was struck by the dramatic ways our lives are 

changing and the magnitude of our current experience with the COVID-19 (coronavirus) 

pandemic.  Knowing what we had to do to ensure the health, safety, and well-being of our entire 

University community, the Senior Leadership Team was about to make an unprecedented decision 

later that day to close the campus for the rest of the semester.  With the strong support of the Board 

of Trustees officers, we made that call on Monday night. 

This is new territory for all of us.  We are in the midst of a once-in-a-lifetime convergence of a health 

crisis and accompanying financial uncertainty. I want to take a moment to share with you many of the 

key ways Heidelberg has responded with our priority to protect the health, safety, and well-being of 

everyone who works, studies, lives, and visits our campus, including our alumni and friends. 

• All courses for the rest of the semester are being delivered online beginning on Monday, March 

23.  We are providing resources for faculty and students to ensure their success. 

  

• As of now, the University remains open for business with staff reporting as usual. You can reach us 

as you always have. 

  

• We are announcing a Temporary Telecommuting Policy for campus employees today. 

  

• 



• 

http://emclick.imodules.com/ls/click?upn=a02cYQ9Xx70ypTgbLh8JipydG3u3qVbFfRj0NqNht5WaVCMyaohUgxD-2Fbec61m6-2FBXTm4pP9crUHcVf2IY-2BlsubUjc1vrePixN2-2BLujX63qKeQCxM19yPNJy3Qcz3eE7eM9mXVVSSz2kLBaK7XCtsQ-3D-3D9Mur_sv-2F81kBpXuqrRFvBXEppsknbWhb5suk9XGqbIeGRl3G5wvcBCDvy5-2BV7QWGrPAYtgaqsws3gouaIPhrdHqvYxsrknLyBktYnC2I7aC1bK5girLV4AxULIN2GghPT7JwlE0u9ZIamxWyne9JBAiPHF5AKJCd7Ii1SonFTw9Fh1I1-2Bk30Jsn7HLYO66LhRXcTJJQvT1eMoBwheGoxi45ZVW4Sk0mMsWLYhHrFYYy9TTpLC159a-2BDs1qi-2BoSkvm-2Fxm-2BOJUaYT4u9XzVkAc7Ce3QcUOj1OGpLSX1WtB7RPkY-2Fa1P12YNdYm9thdSab3FeckRGMBJle2xgXPN-2BD3zL-2F-2F7f5eSPlJxow5smC0qS45dpMBjI5xDLTNgPJWAs2L83LJE2iMQKcp6lgbvGuiW-2FtiMiA8f2Z1Z2qcy3eQaLv6BfMwFlV4ZR4rq6tnHQOvjAOY5YL6w6lOAWTSM-2Fa-2FlEjho0EQWylw23a1SwFNgt-2BUuG7-2BDRcnijuZQxuBMP7MnxDHpptV7o8ZgZzVJOnoSv0EPlQ-3D-3D
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